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Tritech Announces Product Retirement Plan for the 
StarFish 453F AUV OEM Sidescan System 

 
 
This announcement is formal notification of Tritech International Ltd’s retirement of the StarFish 453F 
AUV OEM Sidescan System.  It should be noted that this does not affect the other StarFish products 
supplied and serviced through Tritech International.  The following product numbers are encompassed 
by this announcement: 
 

Part No. Description 

S10699 StarFish 453F AUV OEM Sidescan System 

S10816 
StarFish 453F AUV OEM Transducer 450kHz 

S11353 XDCR 

S11353 PCB StarFish AUV OEM PCB 450kHz c/w Wiring Loom 

 
 

Reason for Retirement:  
 
Following a commercial review of the product sales and support requirements, Tritech have decided to 
withdraw the Starfish 453F AUV OEM Sidescan System from sale.  Tritech will no longer maintain a 
stock of parts or finished units and as such future service and repair work will be subject to availability 
and lead time of component parts.  The timeline for retirement of the product is detailed below. 
 
 

Replacement/Alternative Product:  
 
There are currently no directly comparable or replacement products available through Tritech 
International. 
 
 

Retirement Time Line: 
 

Stage Meaning Date 

Final Time of 
Sale 

After this date, no further new orders for this product will 
be accepted. 

18 September 2020 
Final All Parts 
Availability 

Up to this date all parts will continue to be available for 
internal and external spares, service and repair orders. 

After this date availability of service and common repair 
parts cannot be guaranteed. 

Limited Service 
Parts 
Availability  

After this date items specific to these part numbers will 
no longer be manufactured or purchased. 

Service work will no longer be supported and any 
repairs will be subject to the availability of parts. 17 September 2021 

Final Support 
After this date, Tritech will no longer guarantee to offer 
technical support. 

 
 
If you have any questions regarding this announcement, please do not hesitate to contact Tritech 
International Ltd. at tritech-support@moog.com or through your normal sales channel. 
 


